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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

In this Special Issue, we aim to cover all aspects of the
current landscape of translational research in pancreatic
cancer: prognostic and predictive biomarkers, molecular
targeting, DNA damage and repair, targeted and immune
therapies, and mechanisms of tumor defense.

Translational and basic approaches are welcome;
immunological aspects in the pre-clinic as well as in the
patient are desirable. Genetic approaches in prospective
patient cohorts (e.g., within the ongoing clinical trials),
which are translationally obtained and molecular
characterization of tumor tissue for better treatment
selection, are also of interest.

We would like to take a look at new preclinical strategies
for the treatment of pancreatic cancer, especially new
targets for therapy or for the avoidance of resistance to
radiation and/or chemotherapy. Pure evaluations of
existing cohorts are only accepted in exceptional cases. A
translational approach should always be recognizable.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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